Snider, Tiffany

From: ROGER COLVIN <rlc101@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2025 4:17 PM
To: Snider,Tiffany

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shed/cabana

Tiffany,

Deann Cagle approached me about placing a small shed and a Cabana on her property. We are good with it if you guys
are. She has permission to apply for a LUP. Lot H155 Roger Sent from my iPhone



